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Approval of contract extension with Mauldin & Jenkins for financial audits through June 20, 2016

SUMMARY:
Current auditor, Mauldin & Jenkins (formally called Hazlett, Lewis, & Beiter), has proposed to

extend their contract to 2016 for a fee of $40,200 per year. This is the same fee as the City paid for
the June 30, 2013 audit.
The Comptrollers’ Office does not have specific recommendations on the rotation of auditors,
but they do recommend rotating from time-to-time. It appears most cities hire their auditors for multi-
years because of the complexity of the financials and the amount time required to acquaint them with
the City’s financial system and documents required to be pulled for on-going projects and contracts to
bring a new auditor up to speed..  The City last requested RFQ’s in 2011.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: N/A

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve contract extension.
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